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Dear Friends of the Lakes Region United Way:

I am pleased to be able to invite you and your friends to Waukewan
Golf Club in Meredith, NH to participate in our 16th Annual Lakes 
Region United Way Golf Tournament to be held on Friday, 
September 19, 2003.  I’d like to extend a big thank you to Dexter 
and Allan Hale for allowing us to once again make use of their 
beautiful golf course. It should be in splendid color for this event.  I 
also want to thank Meredith Village Savings Bank and Laconia 
Savings Bank for their generous sponsorship. They continue to 
lead the way, on several fronts, in supporting our community and
the the Lakes Region United Way.

We aim to have a real fun time this year! The golf committee has a 
few unique and zany tricks up their sleeves, so bring your game 
(and your sense of humor). We expect a quick registration for this 
event so get your money in soon to reserve your spot. (We have 
reduced the number of golfers this year in order to maintain a 
better pace of play).  We also know that golfers love prizes and so 
there will be many, including:  3 divisions (1st and 2nd place in 
each), longest drive, shortest drive, two closest-to-the-pin holes, 
four hole-in-one holes, birdie prize on the #1 handicap hole, most 
honest foursome, and closest to the zig-zag. Registration and lunch 
begin at 11:30 AM with a shotgun start at 1:30 PM.  The deadline
for registration is August 31st but don’t wait!

Your Board of Directors of the Lakes Region United Way has set its 
largest fundraising goal ever in support of our caregiving agencies 
and has chosen to begin the official annual campaign in 
conjunction with our golf outing on September 19th. If you would 
like to participate as a corporate sponsor, the corporate sponsor 
form lists the levels available and the recognition each business will 
receive.  Since this year we will be combining our golf tournament 
with our Campaign Kick-Off Lunch, we expect to generate a great 
deal of publicity and excitement, which will benefit all of our 
sponsors. 

Please call Karen Stetson, LRUW’s Director of Community 
Development, if you have any questions at 603-524-6864. I look 
forward to seeing many of you on the links, as we say goodbye to 
Summer and officially welcome Fall in New England!

Randy Eifert

Chair, LRUW Golf Committee 


